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March 21, 2017

Steve Wagner

RightCare Foundation, Inc.

3120 W. Carefree Highway, Suite 1-222
Phoenix, AZ 85086

Dear Mr. Wagner,

Below you will find our endorsement for the RightCare Foundation.
Let me know if there is anything else you need.
Thank you for your efforts and commitment to our community.

This memorandum presents our endorsement of The Rightcare
Foundation. It is very important to be well informed and take an active
role in managing the healthcare for you and your family. However,
most people are unfamiliar with how to navigate and evaluate the
healthcare system to receive the best care possible. The tools and
resources offered by The Rightcare Foundation are extremely useful
to help with this process, and we strongly support their mission and
dedication to the community.

Respectfully,

Shari Brand, MD., FAAEM, FAEMS
NAEMSP Arizona Chapter Vice President



